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Broadway Avenue Under I-75 Closing Wednesday Night 

Tampa, FL – A temporary closure of Broadway Avenue under I-75 will occur from 8 p.m., 

Wednesday, July 24 to 5 a.m., Thursday, July 25, weather permitting.  

 

All motorists traveling eastbound and westbound on Broadway Avenue will have to detour 

around the work zone using Williams Road, Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard (SR 

574), and Falkenburg Road.  

Advanced warning signs and electronic message boards will assist motorists traveling 

through the area. Access to businesses, residents, and emergency vehicles to be 

maintained. 

This overnight closure is necessary for crews to perform overpass work associated with 

the I-75 ramp configuration and interchange improvements between Dr. Martin Luther 

King Jr. Boulevard (SR 574) and the I-4 ramps in Hillsborough County. 

For more information on this project or to sign up to receive traffic alerts, please visit  

FDOTtampabay.com  
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